Erratum
144 Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection: Year 2023, Vol. 38, No. 2, p. 144

ERRATUM

Editorial Board of the Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection journal regrets to inform the audience of the
journal that in the list of authors of the article

STUDY ON OCCUPATIONAL EXPOSURE OF MEDICAL STAFF
CAUSED BY INDUCED RADIOACTIVITY IN THE TREATMENT
ROOM OF MEDICAL HEAVY-ION FACILITY

by
Changli LUO, Wuyuan LI, Bo YANG, Youwu SU, Yang LI,
Shakhboz KHASANOVA, Wang MAO, Xuebo LIU, Weiwei YAN, Zongqgiang LI

published in the Vol. 38 (2023), 1, pp. 39-47, was made a mistake concerning the sixth author's name. It should be as
follows:

Shakhboz KHASANOV

Editorial Board offers an apology for this mistake to Mr. Shakhboz Khasanov and the readers of the Nuclear
Technology & Radiation Protection journal.



